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Dear Commissioner

RE: ‘Audit of Victoria Police's oversight of serious incidents’: Report

In March 2018 IBAC published its report on findings of key investigations in the Audit of Victoria
Police Oversight of Serious Incidents. The audit assessed whether Victoria Police’s oversights were
thorough and impartial and met the standards required of such reviews.

IBAC required Victoria Police to provide it with a Final Report by 30 March 2019 with respect to
implementation of the recommendations. Actions remain in progress to address some of these

recommendations and | provide you with a report of those actions.

Should you wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

/Slncerely
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Rick Nugent APM
Deputy Commissioner, Capability, Victoria Police
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